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Fri 30 September 

(9.00am) 

PTFA Macmillan Coffee 

Morning in school 

 

Mon 3 October (6.00pm) 

Parents can book for 

parents’ evenings on the 

online system 

 

Tue 4 October (9.15am) 

Open morning for 

prospective parents 

 

Weds 19 & Thurs 20 

October 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you tell me what ‘Be Well’ stands for? 

 Can you tell me 3 things that makes someone a good friend?  

Year 1   Can you tell me 3 facts about Pablo Picasso? 

 Who is the author of ‘Look Up’? 

Year 2   How many two digit numbers can you find around your home? 

Can you tell an adult how many tens are in those numbers and 

how many ones 

 Can you name the French colours that we have been leaning 

this week? 

Year 3   What do the words ‘ascending’ and ‘descending’ mean? 

 What is a similarity and difference between the Stone Age, 

New Stone Age, Bronze Age or Iron Age? 

Year 4   What is a possessive apostrophe? 

 Can you make 3 gymnastics shapes? 

Year 5   Explain how the earth orbits the sun and how the moon 

orbits the earth. 

 What is a subordinating conjunction used for and can you 

use one in a sentence?  

Year 6   What is 3,052,649 rounded to the nearest 100,000. 

 What is a biome? 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attendance Matters 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      92.9%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      6L – 98.2%       
 

PTFA Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTFA is holding a Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 30th September.  

They are requesting donations of shop-bought cakes/biscuits/desserts please, 

which you can send into class on Thursday 29th with the children.  They are 

looking forward to lots of you joining them for a 'cuppa, cake and a catch up’, 

to raise funds for this very worthy charitable cause.  Children will also be able 

to buy small treats during the morning on the 30th, so please be sure to send a 

little money in with them on Friday. 



Most Punctual Class 

       1B, 3B & 4L       

 

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

NO NUTS 

IMPORTANT REMINDER – No nuts or nut-based products are allowed in school. 

We have a number of children in school with severe nut allergies. It is vital, therefore, 

that we ALL do all we can to keep these children safe and away from any nuts. 

Please check all snacks and packed lunches before sending them into school. 

Packed lunches 

Children on packed lunches have been reminded that any uneaten lunch should be 

brought home, with the exception of yoghurt pots which can be very messy. 

This will allow you to monitor what your child is or is not eating for lunch. Over the 

past couple of weeks some children have thrown away untouched food, which will 

result in them being hungry during the afternoon. 

Useful Information         Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  
https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is ‘Food’. 

2) Think about how many portions 

of fruit and veg we should eat 

every day? What does a 

healthy balanced meal look 

like? How much water should 

we drink? 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

